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"L'ochestre des campus de Grenoble" is an amateur orchestra, principally composed of 

school and university students from Grenoble. To ensure the quality of the orchestra is 

maintained, it is run by professional musicians. 

 

We would like to set up a musical exchange programme with another amateur orchestra 

in Europe, through which we would work together in choosing a musical repertoire for 

performances in both France and in our partner orchestra's country. The principal 

objective of this collaboration is to allow these young, amateur musicians to meet each 

other and to share an interest in music. 

 

To learn more about our orchestra : www.orchestre-campus-grenoble.com/orchestre/  

 

For further information, please, contact L'ochestre des campus de Grenoble.  

 


